
Testimony related to SB 624.


I oppose this bill for the following primary reason.   The definition of an unfinished firearm 
receiver could literally be a block of aluminum, or other medal.  Firearm manufacturer begin 
with a block of medal, and then create a receiver by machining, milling, etc.   This bill’s 
definition is flawed in the definition, and should receive an unfavorable report.  


Sincerely


Steve Randol

Odenton, Maryland.


